
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday:  
9.00am - 12.30pm  
Closed on Wednesday 
Thursday and Friday:  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
 
Parish Priest:  
Fr. Melvin Llabanes 
Parish Secretary:  
Mrs. Lynn Kuczera  
 
Sacred Heart Primary School 
Principal:  
Mr Michael Russo 
e: office@shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
t: 9724 4333  
w: shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptism will be celebrated by  
appointment following a  
Baptism Preparation Program. 
Sacrament of Marriage  
By appointment with at least  
6 months notice. 
 
Divine Mercy Prayers  
Friday 8.30 - 9.25am 
 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
If assistance is required, contact  
St Vincent de Paul: 1800 305 330  
(Free Call) 
 
Catholic Women’s League 
Please contact the parish office 
 
Parish Choir 
Please contact the parish office 

50 Monastery Drive (PO Box 573),  
Croydon VIC 3136 
T: 0416 923 484  

E: contact@sacredheartcroydon.au 
W: sacredheartcroydon.au   

 

facebook.com/monasteryhill 
ABN 16 466 703 758 

29th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME 
22 October 2023 

Mass Times 
Saturday: 6.00pm Sunday 9.30am 

Tuesday to Friday: 9.30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Friday after 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 5.30pm until 6.00pm  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 

We pray for all who are sick,  
especially,  

 Sr Gabriel, Des Fitzgerald,  
Bill Gallagher, Leonie Flint,  

Brodie, Nicola,  Monica Murphy, 
Betty Croker,   

Michael Westworth,  
Olga McDonald, Edith Moyes,  

Keith Moyes,  
Catherine Murtagh,  

Kevin & Carol Collins,  
Colleen Skedden, Ron Buchanan, ,  
Lucy Horgan, Shannon Hannaford,  

and Beryl Clark. 
 

We pray for those parishioners that are unable 
to be among us this weekend and for those 

who have died recently. 
 

And for those whose anniversary occurs at this 
time:  Alan Moyes 

http://www.sacredheartcroydon.au
https://www.facebook.com/monasteryhill


ROSTERS  

Next  Week: 30th Sunday Ordinary Time Ex 22:20-26; 1 Thess 1:5-10; Mt 22:34-40 

SATURDAY 28 October 
Eucharistic Ministers/Readers 
A new roster will be available shortly. 

SUNDAY 29 October 
 

MORNING TEA  

22 October 
Tongan Community 

12 November 
Parish Pastoral Council 

MUSICIAN AND CANTOR  

SATURDAY 28 October 
Sophia 

SUNDAY 29 October 
Tongan Community 

"We must remember that 
the shortest distance  

between our problems and 
their solutions is the  

distance between our 
knees and the floor." 

 

Charles Stanley 

The last collection for the 

Monastery Windows 
 

Special collections for the windows will take place on 
28/29 October or you can use our account details listed 

below: 
 

Bank: N.A.B.   Acct Name:   Sacred Heart Church Croydon 
BSB:  083 347  Account No.:  46436 3811 
Reference: Windows 

A Reflection Day with Mary 

  A Retreat -  
Mary as a Woman and Mother  

Speaker: Fr Mark O’ Brien OP 
Saturday, 4 November  

10am - 3.30pm  
  

 Bookings by Wednesday, 1 November, 
2023 

1) Parish Office - Phone:  0416 923 484  
Sacred Heart Parish  50 Monastery Dr.  Croydon 
2) Mobile: 0412 035 685  Email: auip@tpg.com.au       

 

Admission - free.  
Donations to cover the costs will be appreciated. 

EFTPOS MACHINES 

As you may have already noticed, we now have two EFTPOS machines set up in the narthex, for you                                                         

to “Tap to donate”, to the church and also for the presbytery. These are an alternative method                                                                  

of donation, aimed at those who do not carry cash, for the two collections taken up during mass. 

All you need to do is select a preset amount or enter a custom amount (the maximum                                                                             

amount is $99) and follow the instructions on the screen. 

If you do not like to ‘tap’ or your card does not have the tap facility linked to it,                                                                                             

then you can swipe or insert your card. 

 

The 

Blessed 

Sacrament  
 

will be exposed 
for 30 minutes  
after mass on  

Friday 27 October and Friday 3  
November.  We will unite in prayer 
for peace in the HOLY LAND and 
the WORLD. 


